
AMA Charter Club #152 Celebrating 60 years 

www.va l ley f l yers .com  

Upcoming Events  

¶ April 9th  - 11thðWest Coast racing series 

¶ May 1stðHobby People Pizza Fun Fly 

 

We need volunteers for each of these events! Remember, your participation 

brings with it credit toward the year end raffle! 

March 2010 

Jerry Keimach 

Program Director  
 

Our guest speaker this month 

will be the new AMA District 

X VP, Mr. Michael Brown. 

He has asked to visit and we 

will welcome him with open 

arms, should be interesting.  

Best regards 

 

Jerry Keimach 

Carl was noticeably nervous during 

the hand-launch endurance event. 

can be used for improvements to the Apollo 11 field. We 

will be having a memorial service for him at the field at a 

later date, which has yet to be determined. 

 Sincerely, 

Danny, Anne and Ashley Ziliak 

 

 

 

In Memory of Pat Ziliak  

Date: Saturday, March 13, 201 

Dear Valley Flyers, 

 

Earlier this evening, my father Pat Ziliak passed away peace-

fully and painlessly as a result of his recent medical problems. 

 

Thanks to all of you, he had a more meaningful retirement 

because he enjoyed the time he spent at the field and with all 
of you at meetings, dinners, races, etc. A special thanks to 

Rick Bieber, who welcomed him into the kitchen, to Willie 

Gardener, for including my father in the reconstruction of the 
new storage bin and to Chuck Thompson, for patiently teach-

ing my father how to fly and spending numerous weekends 

with him. You welcomed him with open arms and you have 
no idea how much I appreciate the kindness youôve all shown 

him. 

In lieu of flowers, my family is requesting that donations be 

sent to the Valley Flyers Foundation in my fatherôs name so it 



send me an email advising of the correct 

spelling of your last name AND your AMA 

number. These 8 membes are: Adam Gel-

bart ï 151769, Michael Caminiti ï 912427, 

Hasnain Agha ï FW16720, Gary Leemaster 

ï 306162, William Luckie ï 842719, David 

Megugorac ï 787846, Phil Sarabia ï 

162584 and Yareen Saloman ï 905011. 

 

 

 

 

Membership Report 

Gary Stevens - Membership Director 

The Good, The Bad and the Not so Good 

The Good ï As of today 3/14/10, All mem-

bership ID cards have been mailed out to 

2010 members with current AMA member-

ship. Today , I have mailed nearly 100 ID 

cards bringing our membership up to 204 

members. 

 

The Bad ï The following members have 

paid their 2010 club dues but as of today do 

not have a current AMA membership. Be-

fore I can mail you club ID card, I need to 

verify that your AMA membership is cur-

rent. Those with expired AMA member-

ships are: Jeff Tolomeo, Peter Castro, 

Johnny Cricca, Simon Etimazian, Barry 

Friedrich, Gregory Horwitz, Jose Hernan-

dez, Barry Leavengood, Kurt McKeever, 

Mike Stonen and William Patrick. Your 

cards are printed waiting to be put in the 

mail. Please advise me when your AMA is 

current. 

 

The Not so Good ï I have 12 members that 

I either have the wrong spelling on your last 

name or the wrong AMA number. Please 

Pictures from the SAE Event!  
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